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Reminder: Year 7 Transitions Booklets are now overdue.

Any outstanding booklets please return to the office on Monday 14th
May.

RCSCPCCf & Dear Parents, Grandparents and Friends,
are

Assembly

At assembly today, four students from across the school reflected on one of the school values. Our school values are
very important to us at Dana St. Our students know and can reflect upon them. Today Evie (Prep A), Delphi, (1/2C)
Nicholas (3/4A) and Charlie (5/6A) spoke about the school value of Respect and Care and what it means to them,
how they demonstrate this value and where they see it in action at school. In the next weeks, we will hear about all
of our values. Have you noticed the wonderful new display of values in our main office foyer area?

Responsibility
NAPLAN
Tol Next week students in grades 3 and 5 will be completing NAPLAN. Parent information sheets were sent home with
I:c/eu';c;gf,e& the students involved. Please contact your child’s teacher if you would like more information.
Understanding

Education Week

As part of Education Week, on Tuesday 29th May between 2:00pm and 3:30pm, we will be conducting an Open
Afternoon for all learning areas in our school. Family and friends are invited at this time to visit and join in with our
Excellence class and specialist activities.

The Open Afternoon is a great opportunity to be involved in your child’s learning at school and for them to share
their learning with you. We look forward to celebrating Education Week with you and sharing the excellent teaching
and learning that happens in our school every day.

Student Absences

From the beginning of term 3, new guidelines will be introduced, requiring all parents to notify the school in advance
or on the day if their child is going to be absent. This could be done by telephoning the school or sending a written
note (if the absence is known in advance). It is vital that the school is aware of all absences, as the new guidelines
require us to contact parents on the day if a child is not at school and we have not been notified. Your support and
assistance with this new process would be much appreciated.

Natalie Toohey
Principal
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FUN RUN:

8 Our annual Fun Run will be held
. on Friday 25™ May. This is our

Tuesday 15th May ~ Thursday
17th May

NAPLAN testing Grade 3 & Grade
5

Monday 21st May

School Council Meeting 7pm

Wednesday 23rd May

Library Excursion Prep

major fundraiser for the year.

™ Sponsorship forms have been sent
~ home, and there are spare forms at
| the office if needed. Our students
are excited to dress as “something

Friday 25th May Cdzy mwddfipl ¥ d

you want to be when you grow up”! It is also important that
students dress in clothes that are suitable for running or walk-
ing. There are great prizes to be won, for raising the most mon-
ey, for dressing up and for numbers of laps. Please feel wel-
come to come along to watch and/or participate!
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Health & Physical Education!
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We need caring families interested in other cultures
Is that you? Then experience another culture without leaving home
HOST A JAPANESE STUDENT!

TWO OPTIONS AVAILABLE:
21 July to 10 August, 2018 based at Ballarat Neighbourhood Centre in Sebastopol

WA Contact: Ruth on 0418 519 448 / Email: ruthsprague0@gmail.com &
N e | Or Helen on 0408 543 885 / Email: helhunter@bigpond.com _\@.“ \\03'
‘é\(\o Q&?
23 July to 3 August, 2018 based at St Patrick’s College &©°

Contact: Peter on 0438 696 730 / Email: peterjshine@hotmail.com

We need families to include them in Aussie life, provide a bed and 3 normal meals a
day.

They will attend the study centre each day for English Lessons & Excursions.

There are no airport pick ups, they can share a room and you certainly don’t need to
speak Japanese.

We pay $30 per night to assist with hosting costs. * .

L
allu
Lynn Smith - Regional Manager ATIU Westen Victoria Toere bew

Phone 0427 507 990 lynn@asu.com.au




SLOW DOWN MUMMY

Slow down mummy, there is no need to rush,

Slow down mummy, what is all the fuss?
Slow down mummy, make yourself a cup of tea.

Slow down mummy, come and spend some time with me.

Slow down mummy, let& put our boots on and go out for a walk.
Let® kick at piles of leaves and smile and laugh and talk.
Slow down mummy, you look ever so tired,

Come and sit and snuggle under the duvet and rest with me a while.

Slow down mummy, those dirty dishes can wait,
Slow down mummy, let@ have some fun, let& bake a cakel!
Slow down mummy I know you work a lot,

But sometimes mummy, it& nice when you just stop.

Sit with us a minute.
And listen to our day,
Spend a cherished moment.

Because our childhood is not here to stay! X

By Rebekah Knight

Wishing all our Mothers, Grandmothers and other significant women in the lives of our children a very special day on Sunday. Hope
your day is full of lots of love, laughter, smiles and wonderful memories.




